

PORT OF GUAM

ATURIDAT I PUETTON GUAHAN

Jose D. Leon Guerrero Commercial Port

1026 Cabras Highway, Suite 201, Piti, Guam 96925

Telephone: 671-477-5931/35 Facsimile: 671-477-2689/4445

Website: www.portguam.com



June 29, 2023

Paul Huntsman
President & CEO
Huntsman Family Investments
Chairman of the Board of Directors
GTA TeleGuam
500 Hunstman Way
Salt Lake City, UT 84108
Via Email: paul@hfinvestments.com

Dear Mr. Hunstman,

Hafa Adai! This is to provide you with a copy of my letter to the Federal Communications Commission regarding Emergency Petition WC Docket No. 10-90, WC Docket No. 11-42 and WC Docket No. 21-450 In the Matter of Petition of TeleGuam Holdings, LLC for Waiver and Certain Other Relief filed by GTA TeleGuam with the Federal Communications Commission on June 20, 2023.

Interestingly, I saw a media article wherein the Hunstman Foundation and GTA TeleGuam made a donation to our island mayors. At this presentation, GTA TeleGuam President and CEO Roland Certeza said, "One of the things we were touched by is that our owners, the Huntsman family, Paul Huntsman, his immediate instinct was 'how can we help the island?', 'what do the folks need?' And we started to put our heads together and it was a natural thing. We wanted to help the community directly. We wanted the money to go back to the community directly."

Surely you believe this to be true about our island, however, the GTA TeleGuam FCC filing is in stark contrast to your statement of "how can we help the island?" Indeed, the FCC filing with the erroneous account of our island's recovery efforts, including what GTA TeleGuam told the FCC about the Port Authority of Guam, is reckless as these false statements jeopardize our bond ratings and they are an insult to our government and private-sector employees, including non-profit organizations, all of whom have worked diligently and tirelessly to advance our island's recovery from Typhoon Mawar.

As Chairman of the Board of Directors of GTA TeleGuam, I respectfully request that you direct GTA TeleGuam to amend their filing and remove the false and misleading statements contained therein.

Sincerely,

RORY J. RESPICIO

General Manager

Cc: The Honorable Jessica Rosenworcel, FCC Acting Chairwoman

Port Authority of Guam Board of Directors

Roland Certeza, GTA TeleGuam President & CEO

Dan Tydingco, GTA TeleGuam Executive VP of External and Legal Affairs